

18 February 2011

Committee Secretary
Joint Select Committee on Gambling Reform
PO Box 6100
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600
Australia

RE: Question taken on notice (refer pages 94 & 95)

Dear Committee Members

Senator XENOPHON asked...... What percentage of members used their membership when playing a Gaming Machine?

In the month of January 2011, 135 Members used their membership card when playing a Gaming Machine.

As the Club has 3450 Members, this would mean 3.91% of our Members used their membership card to play a gaming machine, although this figure does not indicate if a player used their card every time they played.

Yours truly,

Colan Ryan Secretary Manager

> 1 RANKINE STREET CRESCENT HEAD NSW 2440 PH: 02 65 660268 FAX: 02 65 660653 ABN 86 001 037 707

email: accounts@chcclub.com.au - Administration/Accounts

email: entertainment@chcclub.com.au - Club email: golfshop@chcclub.com.au - Golf Shop

Website: www.chcclub.com.au